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Hello-   
 
I am a Board Certified Pediatric Dentist practicing in NH and would like to inform the board about how 
the proposed moderate sedation guidelines will impact pediatric dental care in our state. 
 
I am writing to you today to request an opportunity to speak at the next BOD meeting on Nov 4. Please 
advise if there is any other information required. 
 
Thank you, 
Dr. Mindy Hall 
 
 




